

Alton Memorial Hospital Gift Shop Opens

October 5 2010 1:40 PM

The Alton Memorial Hospital gift shop, known as Miss Eunice's Hat Box, held a ribbon cutting Oct. 4 to mark the reopening of the renovated and expanded store. Cutting the ribbon is gift shop manager Susie Bechtold. The gift shop is back in the Beeby Wing lobby and now includes the atrium that looks out on the circle drive and healing garden. Volunteers staff the gift shop and all profits benefit the hospital. Hours are 10 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday through Friday; 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. Saturday; and occasional Sundays. The gift shop will be open during the AMH Women's Wellness Fair on Saturday, Nov. 20, and will be offering 20 percent off selected items.

Photos by Dave Whaley